
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

October 30, 1995 

 

 

To:  Jeremy Gunn 

 

From:  Laura Denk 

 

Subject: Trip to Suitland to Review Customs Records 

 

I talked to Steve Tilley this morning about the logistics of setting up our trip to Suitland to review 

Customs records.  He offered to call Chip Stovall and let him know that we would be coming on 

Wednesday to review the records with at least one representative from Customs.  He said that I 

should call Velecia Chance tomorrow to confirm our time of arrival on Wednesday. 

 

Then, I called Bruce Miller at Customs to fill him in on my talk with Steve.  He said that he would 

plan to go on Wednesday.  I told him that I would call him after I talk to Velecia Chance tomorrow 

so that we can set up a time to meet to go to Suitland. 
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